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“Our children are able to progress with confidence”. 
 

 

12-05-2017 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 

Welcome back from your holidays.  

First of all we extend a warm welcome to Jreem Whetu-Mackie, Aurah Whetu-Mackie and 
Atimosfia Whetu- Mackie. 

 

Students of Week 

Congratulations to our 
Student of the Week winners: 

 

Congratulations to our Caught Being Good 
winners: 

 

Whananaki T Shirts 

If you would like to purchase your own 
Whananaki School T Shirt they will cost 
$54. You can have your name printed on it 
as well. Come down to school and try on a 
shirt so you can get the right size. Orders 
will close Friday the 31st of March. 
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I give permission for _________________ to attend the school trip to Adventure Forest. I 
can help support the younger children climbing the trees. 

 

I can provide transport if we do not have enough room on the bus   Yes/ No #__ 

 

Signed Parent/ Caregiver _______________________ 

 

Competition- Family Name __________________ 

Answer the following questions and send into school for a $5 Shop Voucher. 

 
1. Where did Campbel Mosely place in Freestyle? _______________________ 

 
2. Name one of the students surfing.  ____________________ 

 
3. What date are the parent/ teacher/ student interviews? _________________ 

 
4. Name one of our new students.  _________________ 

 
5. Who is sliding down the slide? 
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